
 

 

 

 

 

 
29 April 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we return to school at the start of the summer term we are delighted to welcome back Vice Principal Mrs McHale, 

and Mrs Tudor our Reception class teacher.  Both members of staff will now commence a phased return to their full time 

duties within our Academy.  I am sure that parents will be pleased to hear news of the re-commencement of duties of 

both members of staff. 

 

As the new term commences here are some dates that parents may wish to enter in your diaries:- 

 

Friday 2 May – PTA cake sale 

As the school day ends on Friday the PTA will be hosting a cake sale just outside the entrance to the school.  PTA 

members will be delighted to receive any cakes that parents may wish to donate for sale on this day.  Any cakes that are 

either made or donated by parents should be sent into school on Friday morning, 2 May.  Thank you for your support and 

generosity in assisting the PTA in their fundraising efforts. 

 

Monday 5 May is a Bank holiday.  School will be closed on this day. 

 

Tuesday 6 May – Year 4 music programme 

Pupils in Year 4 will commence the next stage of their wider opportunities music programme.  This term pupils in Year 4 

will be given the opportunity to explore playing a brass instrument. 

 

Friday 9 May – PTA meeting 1.30pm 

Please do come along to offer your ideas and support to the PTA.  All parents are welcome to attend any of the PTA 

meetings that are held throughout the year. 

 

Week commencing Monday 12 May 

During this week pupils in Year 6 will take part in statutory National Curriculum assessments. 

 

Monday 19 May – May Procession – 9.15am in the school hall 

Parents are invited to join us for our annual May Procession as we gather to honour Our Lady.  After the procession Our 

Lady’s statue will be crowned by the May Queen.  Children may wish to honour Our Lady by placing flowers at the foot 

of the statue.  Parents may wish to send their child into school with a small bunch of flowers or even a flower, which can 

then be added to the overall floral display.  Thank you. 

 

Friday 23 May – Year 5 bikeability course 

Today our Year 5 pupils will take part in a bikeability stage 1 course (further details to follow). 

 

Friday 23 May – school closes at 3.15pm for half term 

 

Monday 2 June – is an in-service training day for the staff of schools within the Bishop Cleary Catholic Academy.  

Children should not attend school on this day. 

 

Tuesday 3 June – School re-opens. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Williams 

Principal   
Bishop Cleary Catholic Multi Academy Company, a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales (company number 08578428) whose 

registered office address is Compton Park, Wolverhampton, WV3 9DU 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham  
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